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Some major changes next school year in girls’ volleyball are that volleyball is now a fall sport. Tryouts will be held on Wednesday, August 14th, Thursday, August 15th, and Friday, August 16th.  Tryout times will be 3:45 – 5:15.  All players must be picked up by 5:30 p.m. outside the gym door. This year there will be a combined 7th and 8th grade team so make sure that you get in some practice over the summer.
Important Information
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students must go online and get the paperwork to participate in sports which can be found on the Bennett’s Mill webpage. The forms will be under athletics at this web address: http://bennettsmillmiddleschool.weebly.com/athletics.html  These forms must be turned in to me before the student may tryout. In addition all players must have a current GHSA physical to be turned in to me before Wednesday, August 14th. Please plan to take care of getting these forms filled out, and the physical done before you return to school in August. In addition to be eligible all students must have passed all five of their academic classes for the spring semester. If you have any questions please email me at schade.patricia@mail.fcboe.org 
Tryout Information
Girls need to wear proper athletic clothes such as shorts (school rules apply), comfortable shirt (school rules apply), tennis/volleyball shoes, and volleyball kneepads. The kneepads will not be mandatory for the tryout but will be if making the team.
Girls will be given a number the first day of tryouts and numbers of the girls who make the team will be posted on Friday, August 16th after 6:00 p.m.. More information to follow on this.
Tryouts are closed to the public and no one will be allowed in the gym to watch.
Remember
You have all summer to practice, go to camp, and prepare for the season. Please email me if you would like ideas about local camps or clubs!
Sincerely,
Coach Patricia Schade
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